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May 31, 2019 

Sent via regular mail and email as 
designated below 

Regular Mail and Email:  schockbx@milwaukee.k12.wi.us 

Ms. Bridget Schock 
Contracted School Services 
Milwaukee Public Schools  
5225 West Vliet Street, Room 230   
Milwaukee, WI  53201  
    
Dear Ms. Schock: 

We are writing under section I.N (Facilities) of the Charter School Contract between the 
Milwaukee Board of School Directors (the “Board”) and Hmong American Peace Academy, Ltd. 
(“HAPA”) and dated June 28, 2018 (the “Contract”).  This letter serves as notice to the Board of 
the relocation of several grades from HAPA’s primary campus at 4601 North 84th Street in 
Milwaukee to a supporting campus at 8200 West Denver Avenue in Milwaukee for the upcoming 
2019-2020 school year.  For purposes of clarification, this is a partial relocation to a supporting 
campus only, and is not a relocation of HAPA from its primary campus.  

HAPA will ensure that the Denver Avenue facility meets all of the safety codes and standards 
required by the Contract, including the requirement of a City of Milwaukee occupancy permit, in 
accordance with applicable timelines.  We also invite you and your staff to view Denver Avenue 
facility to ensure that it meets all applicable standards and requirements.  

We sincerely appreciate your time and efforts relative to our partial relocation. Your efforts and 
professionalism have been an integral part of HAPA’s continued growth and success, and we look 
forward to working with you and your staff. 

We will provide additional information as the partial relocation progresses.  In the interim, if you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you. 

Forever Forward, 

 
Chris Her-Xiong 
Founder/Executive Director 

 


